
From: Stouder, Heather
To: "Elliott, Michael"
Cc: Edgewood Campus School; Mary Ellen Gevelinger, OP; Michael Guns
Subject: RE: Referral of master plan repeal vote
Date: October 10, 2019 3:59:23 PM

Good afternoon, Mike-
 
Thank you for your e-mail. Please consider this reply a confirmation that we have received your
request to refer the Plan Commission consideration of the repeal to their October 28 meeting. We’ll
notify the Plan Commissioners, and expect no discussion of this item next Monday.
 
Best-
 
Heather
 
Heather Stouder, AICP
Director, Planning Division
City of Madison Department of Planning &
Community & Economic Development
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Madison, WI, 53703
P: 608-266-5974
F: 608-267-8739
hstouder@cityofmadison.com 
 
 
 
From: Elliott, Michael [mailto:michael.elliott@edgewoodhs.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 3:38 PM
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com>
Cc: Edgewood Campus School <Apalzkill@edgewoodK8.com>; Mary Ellen Gevelinger, OP
<MEGevelinger@edgewood.edu>; Michael Guns <MGuns@edgewood.edu>
Subject: Referral of master plan repeal vote
 
Heather
I am requesting that the repeal of our master plan vote, be referred from October 14th, to the
next plan commission meeting. I have received approval from the college and campus school
for this request and included them on this email.
Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything else from me.
Thank you,
Mike
 
--
Michael Elliott
President
Edgewood High School of the Sacred Heart
2219 Monroe St. Madison, WI 53711
(608) 257-1023 x 103

mailto:hstouder@cityofmadison.com
mailto:michael.elliott@edgewoodhs.org
mailto:Apalzkill@edgewoodK8.com
mailto:MEGevelinger@edgewood.edu
mailto:MGuns@edgewood.edu
mailto:hstouder@cityofmadison.com


edgewoodhs.org  | facebook.com/EdgewoodHS

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__edgewoodhs.org_&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=2MtVRMew_bchyGAP7ZqJik2RkvN6isg5tYWi4sfcfw0&m=QVVv5cE_F26c9sa4-qGOOEBRKY9rnxAwXvFD3dvzrII&s=LHPGv-wQucl7jmfkyzylq7EZu7PPJ-Nusa9lY6H56zM&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__facebook.com_EdgewoodHS&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=2MtVRMew_bchyGAP7ZqJik2RkvN6isg5tYWi4sfcfw0&m=QVVv5cE_F26c9sa4-qGOOEBRKY9rnxAwXvFD3dvzrII&s=DfgGar0yuCaaUWIpYoF1MUKmi0SJVbxnmb-nxigypxY&e=

